
 

Ref No. AIACE/CENTRAL/2023 / 005                            Dated    25.1.2023 

To 

The Commissioner 

Coal Mines Provident Fund Organisation 

POLICE LINE 

DHANBAD – 826001 

Jharkhand 

 

 

Sub:   Request for advising all Regional Commissioners for Ledger Transfer of Executives within 3 months of joining at 

new place of posting 

 

Dear Sir, 

 

It is a well known fact that executives serving in coal industry of CIL and SCCL are subjected to routine transfers from one 

place to another place, one subsidiary company to another and also from one colliery unit to other within a company. 

 

These transfers require transfer of CMPF ledgers from one desk to another desk as well as from the office of one Regional 

Commissioner to another. 

 

Whereas, executives are mostly transferred from one region to another, and rarely within the coverage areas of a particular 

region, these transfers pose a disaster on the part of executives as their respective CMPF ledgers are not ensured to be 

moved/transferred to the respective Regional Office corresponding to their new place of postings. 

 

As such, their ledgers are not in a position to be kept updated all along and, at the time of superannuation, settlement of 

CMPF dues and CMPS-1998 pension becomes a nightmare for the executives. 

 

Under the circumstances, you are requested to advise all Regional Commissioners to take pro-active actions such that, the 

ledgers of transferred executives are ensured to be transferred to the desired region within a maximum time of 3 months.  

 

 

This small administrative reform will go a long way to ensure peaceful post-retirement life of an executive who will not be 

victimized for no fault of his/her own. 

 

 

With Regards, 

 

 
P.K.SINGH RATHOR 
Principal General Secretary 
 
CC 

 

All CMDs for advising needful actions by their respective PF wings. 


